
   
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
Canada 
epcor.com 

June 29, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Registrar: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”)  
 Brockton Expansion – Leave to Construct Application - Redacted 
 EB-2022-0246 
   

 

Please find enclosed a redacted version of EPCOR’s Leave to Construct application to construct 

natural gas distribution pipelines and ancillary facilities to expand service within the Municipality 

of Kincardine and the Municipality of Arran-Elderslie, and to bring natural gas service to areas 

within the Municipality of Brockton, the Municipality of West Grey and the Township of 

Chatsworth. 

 

In accordance with the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, EPCOR has redacted 

confidential information from the following Exhibits. Details of the specific confidential information 

for which confidential treatment is sought are set out below: 

LAND MATTERS AND AG REE MENTS    

Exhibit Description of 

Document 

Confidential 

Information 

Location 

Basis for Confidentiality 

Exhibit F, Tab 1, 

Schedule 1 

Environmental 

Impacts and 

Public 

Engagement 

Attachment 1, 

Pages 178 – 181 

(Page 246 – 249 

of PDF) 

Personal Information: The redactions 

relate to the names and contact information 

of property owners. This information should 

not be disclosed in accordance with the 

Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act. Pursuant to section 10 of the 

OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential 

Filings, such information should not be 

provided to parties to a proceeding. 
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Exhibit Description of 

Document 

Confidential 

Information 

Location 

Basis for Confidentiality 

Exhibit G, Tab 1, 

Schedule 1 

Land Matters and 

Agreements 

Attachment 3, 

Page 1 – 22 

(Page 574 – 595 

of PDF) 

Personal Information: The redactions 

relate to the names and contact information 

of property owners. This information should 

not be disclosed in accordance with the 

Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act. Pursuant to section 10 of the 

OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential 

Filings, such information should not be 

provided to parties to a proceeding. 

 

The confidential Exhibits will be sent separately to the OEB. 

 

Please contact me if you require any further information.    

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com  
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